

Resource Assessments

Contact: Stephen Shoesmith Phone: (02) 9274 6164

Email: stephen.shoesmith@planning.nsw.gov.au

Mr Ron Anderson Principal Advisor Compliance Wilga Park

Via Email to: ron.anderson@santos.com

Dear Mr Anderson

Wilga Park (07_0023) Approval – Environmental Management Plan

I refer to your submission, seeking the Secretary's review and approval of the Operational Environmental Management Plan (OEMP) for Wilga Park (07_0023).

The Department has reviewed the revised version (Revision 6) of the OEMP and is satisfied that it addresses the requirements of Condition 6.3, Schedule 2 of Project Approval 07_0023.

Accordingly, the Secretary approves the revised OEMP. Please ensure that a copy of the approved plan is placed on your website as soon as possible.

If you require further information, please contact Stephen Shoesmith on (02) 9274 6164 or by email to stephen.shoesmith@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Steve O'Dongohue

A/Director

Resource and Energy Assessments

13/12/18

as nominee of the Secretary